
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: HHU/KHU/Ex&Rev 

 

Date: 10th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Year 11 Exams and Revision 2023 

 

I would like to begin by thanking you for the support you have given our Year 11 students and the school 

throughout this academic year. 

 

The exam season will begin on Monday 15th May and this will be an intense and exciting time for both students 

and staff so your continued support will be very much appreciated. 

 

As you are aware, students will be expected to attend lessons and revision sessions, as well as all their exams, 

up to and including Tuesday 13th June. Then from Wednesday 14th of June, students will only be expected to 

be on site for their revision sessions and their exams - see this timetable. 

  

All students are expected to wear their full school uniform in all their exams - they must not wear their PE kit. 

Any breach to this rule will be recorded on the student’s Passport to Prom and parents will be informed. 

  

All students are also expected to bring a black pen to their exam. The request for black pens will be monitored 

and parents will be contacted if this is a repetitive occurrence.  

 

Once again thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Helene Huchet 

Assistant Headteacher – Raising Standards 

https://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Exams/Year-11-Revision-Exam-Timetable-2023-for-Parents.pdf

